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The Los Alamos Federation of School Employees Committee on Political 

Education congratulates President Joe Biden and Vice President Kamala Harris on 

their inauguration and appointment as leaders of the United States. We are excited 

on the future of our country and education under your leadership.  

 

 The office of the President and Vice President have led us through many 

trying times and many successful times. The policy that they set forth not only 

define their offices but the path the country takes. We know under your leadership, 

equality will strive, education will be valued, the economy will flourish, and the 

country will be as great as it once was. 

 

 Again, congratulations President Biden and Vice President Harris. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Trey Pereyra, VP LAFSE and COPE Chair 


